February 3, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

We had the pleasure of recently working with Marko Ribich and his contracting
company, Golden State General Contractors (GSGC) when we hired him to implement
several home improvement projects here at our residence in Encinitas. Our highly
positive experience with GSGC has brought forth this letter of recommendation.

From planning, to scheduling and implementing, Mr. Ribich was detail oriented, precise
and timely. He helped us manage our project budget with knowledgeable product and
vendor suggestions, provided quick and alternative construction plans when we would
decide on new designs, and supervised his work crew with the utmost of professionalism,
assuring that each phase of our project was completed on time and with excellent
workmanship. Work sites were always kept clean, organized and protected and as a
homeowner that is simply a must when having major work done in your personal living
space.

We continue to receive such high compliments on the improvements that have been done
in our home that we will not hesitate to use GSGC again for future projects. Mr. Ribich
has proven himself and his company to be intuitive, prompt and professional in all
aspects of general contracting, and should be well merited. Working with GSGC has
been an absolute positive experience.

Sincerely,

Daniel E. Funk ‘
(760)415-2851

Heather B. Funk
(760)613-8233



